
March 4, 2025 

Mayor Eddie Melton 
Office of the Mayor of the City of Gary 
401 Broadway 
Gary, IN 46402 

Re: Letter of Support- City of Gary & Hard Rock Northern Indiana Proposal for 
Lake County Convention Center 

Dear Mayor Melton: 

On behalf of myself, Senior Development Manager for the American Cancer Society 
in Northwest Indiana, I am providing this letter of support for the proposal submitted by the 
City of Gary (the "City") and Hard Rock Northern Indiana {"Hard Rock") in response to the 
RFP/RFQ issued by the Lake County Board of Commissioners for a Lake County Convention 
Center (the "Proposal"). 

I support the Proposal, believing that the City is the best home for a Lake County 
Convention Center to benefit the entire region. It is our position that the strong partnership 
between the City and Hard Rock presents the best opportunity for Lake County to become 
home to a well-run convention center that will bring about opportunities for .ruLsurrounding 
municipalities, Lake County businesses, residents, and organizations like ours. 

Our Northwest Indiana Making Strides Breast Cancer Walk has partnered with the 
Hard Rock for the past four years. We have found them to be a strong, wise and excellent 
partner with a high priority for service and support of the local community. The Hard Rock 
will be an excellent partner in this endeavor. 

Our hope is that, in selecting the winner of the RFP/RFQ, the Board of Commissioners 
will consider our support of this Proposal. The Commissioners may feel free to contact me 
with any related questions. 
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ie Miller 
. enior Development Manager 
American Cancer Society 


